
 

2024 年度 公益財団法人江東区文化コミュニティ財団  

When:March 16, 2025 (Sunday) 
Scheduled to start at 1:30p.m. 
(Doors open at 1:00 p.m.) 
 
Where:Koto General Civic Center  
(4-5-1 Ojima, Koto Ward)  
4th and 5th meeting rooms 

 
Capacity: 100 people  
※ Advance reservation required 

free to participate 

Testing of "TAKIDASHI" meal session 
Lecture on volunteer experiences 
during the Great Earthquake 

Cooking Indian food that anyone can eat 
(potatoes, tofu curry) and Japanese food 
that even vegetarians can eat kenchinjiru 
soup) 

■For an application 

Koto General Civic Center 

 03（3637）2261 

Reception hours: 9：00～21：00 

Closed days：Second and the forth Monday 

 

Koto City is home to many foreign residents with various dietary restrictions, such as 

vegetarian and halal diets, due to their religion and culture, and the number of registered 

foreign residents is increasing year by year. 

In this event, we will make "TAKIDASHI" (soup kitchen) meals that can be eaten by all 

local residents,regardless of religion or food culture. 

Then we will sample "TAKIDASHI" (soup kitchen) meals together while listening to 

lectures by disaster nursing volunteers from Pakistan, Nepal, and the Great East Japan 

Earthquake. 

Through this event we will provide an opportunity to think about creating a town where 

everyone can live peacefully without any concerns of food. 

  

Multicultural coexistence: "Preparing for disasters with a ’TAKIDASHI’ (soup kitchen) experience" 

Co-hosted by Koto General Civic Center and Multicultural Exchange with Everyone in Koto 


